Attachment A

November 6, 2006

Jerri Wildenstein
QWEST Communications,

s requesting an additional 10,000 DID number for use in our dialing plan which covers
our main campus and multi campus locations. We will need the numbering to have the digit 4 as the third
digit in the NXX, 206-XX4-0000 through 9999. This is required as the digit 4 is what is available in our
internal PBX dialing plan.

At this time we do not foresee returning any of the DID numbers that we currently have.

Service location:

We will be assigning these numbers as soon as they are made available to us.

Thank you,




